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Key Laser Institute

February 13, 2019
Re: Oregon Association of Naturopathic Physicians Pay Parity Bill

Dear Senate and Health Care Committees,

| would like to share my experience working with an ND to show the importance of this profession in the
delivery of quality healthcare in the state of Oregon.

I currently employ a Naturopathic Physician in my cosmetic dermatology practice and have had many
positive experiences working with her. | feel she has competence and is very professional in caring for
patients. She brings a very useful skill set to my practice and her knowledge base is beneficial to my
patient population.

| am asking that you vote yes on the Naturopathic Physician Pay Parity bill.

Sincerely,

/

!

/ (fo/O 7,

ong

Douglas Key, MD

9755 S, W, Barnes Road, Suite 155 | Portland, Oregon 97225 | 503.291.1953




